
Subject: Request for Your Support on Nathan’s Law – A Safeguarding Issue 

Dear [Mr/Mrs/Miss] [MP’s Surname], 

My name is [Your Full Name], and I reside in your constituency at [Your Address]. 

I am writing to ask for your support for the Nathan Sterling Initiative, backed by People 

Against Parental Alienation (PAPA). This initiative proposes the introduction of Nathan’s 

Law, which advocates for the automatic recognition of shared custody and parental 

responsibility for both parents. I have also attached a short awareness video that explains the 

goals and importance of the project. 

This is not just a legal issue — it is a safeguarding issue. Parental Alienation causes lasting 

emotional and psychological harm to both children and the alienated parent. 

Regrettably, I have experienced Parental Alienation firsthand and have been excluded from 

my children’s lives. 

[Optional: You may choose to insert a brief personal story or impact statement here, to 

help illustrate your experience.] 

I would be grateful if you could let me know your position on this issue: 

 Are you For or Against the principle of Nathan’s Law? 

 What is your current understanding of Parental Alienation and its impact? 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this important matter. I look forward to your 

response. 

Kind regards, 

 

Your Full Name 

[Your Email Address] 

www.nate93.org.uk 
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